
Underground activities near Otis Avenue & Pelham Boulevard in 
Saint Paul continue through December 
Crews have resumed work on the underground sanitary sewer structures near Otis Avenue and 
Pelham Boulevard. Due to delays with fabricating and shipping of the remaining materials, this work is 
now anticipated to be completed in December 2024.  

Construction activities and schedules are subject to change due to weather and other unforeseen 
circumstances. 


